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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Please find attached the letter to school following the Ofsted ‘Requires improvement monitoring 

inspection of Wednesfield Academy’.  The letter can also be found on the Ofsted website on the 

following link: https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/23/141245. 

 

We are really happy that Ofsted recognises the impact of the changes that our team has made to 

improve Wednesfield Academy for everyone.  In particular, we are really pleased that Ofsted saw 

that we have ‘taken a root and branch approach to improving behaviour’ with the result that 

‘pupils say that it is like a different school’. Pupils told Ofsted that ‘now teachers can teach 

instead of tackling poor behaviour’.  Pupils also told Ofsted that ‘they feel that they have been 

part of the improvement process’. 

 

Ofsted identified that ‘The trust’s ethos places pupils firmly at the centre of improvement 

planning’ and that we ‘quickly identified systemic weaknesses’ and we are right to be confident 

in being able to make further rapid and sustained improvements.  Ofsted were also impressed 

with the role that parents play in shaping the future of Wednesfield Academy. Thank you all for 

your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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